
 

Coleford Town Council 

 

Bells Field Implementation Committee 
Saturday 22 September 2018  

Minutes 
 

 Attendees: Cllrs Penny, E Elsmore, Baird, C Elsmore, Lusty, Allaway-Martin & 
 Holloway  
 

1. Apologise were noted from Cllrs Ball, Kay & Thompson 
 

2. There were no declarations of interest on items on the agenda 
 

3. There were no dispensation requests  
 

4. The minutes of the meeting held on 4 September 2018 were agreed 
It was noted that LEMP was yet to be submitted and that the remaining monies from 
FoDDC were still outstanding. 
 

In Committee 
5. To agree to the design and material changes  

Cllr Penny gave an update on the project and presented a paper which would 
resolve the outstanding issues  
It was proposed that the paper be agreed  
 

   Proposed Cllr penny    Seconded Cllr Holloway  
 

On being put to the vote it was unanimously agreed.  


